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To whom it may concern:
I'm writing to fervently oppose LD 2238. This bill would strip protections from 
women who are at risk of great bodily harm or death from an abuser or stalker. A 
victim of domestic violence should not have to wait three days to be able to defend 
themselves against their abuser. LD 2238 is a bad idea that will result in the grave 
bodily injury and death of countless Maine women. Most mass shootings are planned 
out well in advance and this bill won't do a thing to prevent them. 
Thank you for your time.


